
PATIENT REMINDER LETTER

Date:

Honorific First Last
Address
City, State, Zip

Dear Honorific First Last:

Several weeks ago, information was sent to you about colorectal cancer screening and 
you were invited to be screened. 

As of yet, the practice has not received a completed stool test kit from you. This may 
mean you chose to have a colonoscopy. It may also mean you forgot to complete and 
return the stool test kit you received.

If you did forget to complete the stool test kit, please take this opportunity to complete it 
at your earliest convenience and return it to the office in its envelope for developing.

As we are reaching out to you as part of a study, your participation is voluntary. Only the 
minimal amount of information needed to follow the results of your screening will be 
gathered, and it will be kept confidential.

Sincerely,

<PRACTICE PHYSICIANS>


